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NOTICE TO RESCIND BULLETIN 

 

 

FROM: Nick Gerhart, Iowa Insurance Commissioner 

 

TO:  Insurance Companies Licensed in Iowa 

 

DATE:  October 13, 2015 

 

RE:   Bulletin 15-03 – Rescission of Insurance Division Bulletin 15-01 

 

 

The Iowa Insurance Division has reviewed Bulletin 15-01 regarding the delivery of cancellation, 

nonrenewal and termination notices by electronic means, and has determined that the Bulletin is no longer 

relevant due to 2015 Iowa Acts, House File 504. 

 

For questions or clarifications with regard to this Bulletin, please contact Doug Ommen at 

doug.ommen@iid.iowa.gov. 
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